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IMPORTANT NOTICE

As part of overall Campus Improvement, the following projects will
begin on the Monday after Commencement 5/20/02.

Removal of the Bridge over Center Drive.

The scope of this project is the complete removal of the bridge
connecting the Stony Brook Union and the Melville Library. The
project will begin on May 20th and has an anticipated completion date
of July 1, 2002. The project will require the closing of Center
Drive to through traffic. All loading docks will be accessible for
local deliveries. Pedestrian traffic will be rerouted around the
construction site. Please refer to the map on the Facilities Design
and Construction and the Transportation and Parking Services web
sites for the temporary pedestrian routes.

The summer bus schedule/stops has been revised to accommodate the
rerouting of buses during this period. Stops at SB Union and in front
of the Indoor Sports Complex will be inaccessible during the
construction. New stops will be marked as "BRIDGE DEMO TEMPORARY BUS
STOPS". These temporary stops will be at the following locations:

Across from the main entrance guard booth - S local (serves Admin)
At the intersection of North Loop Road and Infirmary road - N&S
local (serves G&H quads)

At the intersection of Center Drive and Commissary Road - N&S local
(serves Sports Complex)

At the intersection of North Loop and Center Drive - N local (serves
Stony Brook Union)

Phase 2 Stadium Parking

In order to increase parking capacity the northern most section of
the lot will be renovated. Included in this project are the parking
areas south, west and north of the Infirmary. The parking lot
construction will begin on May 20th and has an anticipated completion
date of August 15, 2002.

Infirmary Road connection to Center Drive. As a means to improve
traffic flow at our new Stadium, a connection between Infirmary Road
and Center Drive will be established. Once completed, this
connection will only be open for Stadium events. This work will
begin on May 20th and has an anticipated completion date of August
15, 2002.

Additional construction updates can be found on the Facilities Design
and Construction website - http://fsnt.gis.sunysb.edu/FDC
Questions and/or concerns should be directed to Lou Rispoli at



632-6218.

Additional Parking and Transportation updates can be found at
www.parking.sunysb.edu. Questions and/or concerns should be directed

to Michael Klein 632-9184





